ease join us Thursday October 25th for a discussion around the newly proposed develomnet in
the Bronzeville- King Lincoln District. Borror Development and Kingsley Co. will be present to
introduce and discuss with the Community plans for the former McNabb Funeral Home site at E.
Long Street and N. Mornoe Ave. (North West Corner).

The meeting will be held Thursday, October 25th from 6pm-8pm at Second Baptist Church at
186 N. 17th Street. Columbus, Ohio 43203.

Please pass this along to anyone interested. Everyone in the community is encouraged to attend.

Thursday October 25th 6pm-8pm
Second Baptist Church

186 N. 17th Street, Columbus, Ohio 43203




